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Dear Parents/Carers

Outcome of Ofsted Inspection - February 2024

We are now in a position to inform you of the outcome of our recent Ofsted inspection. We
are delighted that we continue to be a ‘Good’ school and attach a copy of the Inspection
Report for your information.

I am very proud of all the staff and students, who all worked together in the time since our
last inspection and during the inspection. The result of this work is that the report provides a
true reflection of what an amazing school we have. Ofsted inspectors spoke about how the
‘Crestwood Family’ feeling really shone out in everything that we do.

I would like to thank all parents/carers who took the time to complete the parent survey and
to inform the inspection team of all the positive interactions they have had with the school.

We look forward to continuing to work with our local families in the future to provide the best
education and support we can for our community.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Krista Dawkins
Headteacher
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